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APPENDIX A
NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Virginia Electric and Power Company License No. NPF-4

Based on the results of the NRC inspection conducted on September
11-15, 1978, it appears that certain of your activities were not
conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements as indicated
below. These items have been categorized as described in our
correspondence to you dated December 31, 1974.

Facility Operating License No. NPF-4, Section 2.0.(3)e, states
that if VEPCO plans to remove or to make significant changes

in the normal operation of equipment that controls the amount
of radioactivity in effluents from the North Anna Station, the

Commission shall be notified in writing regardless of whether
the change affects the amount of radioactivity in the effluents.

Contrary to the above, the Commission was not notified in writing
of a July, 1978, modification to the liquid waste disposal
system involving the installation and use of a demineralization system,

This is a deficiency.



